
                   Parents Information Autumn Term 2020 until Christmas 
 
Class assemblies – are not currently allowed. However we will be putting up film 
of every class and showcasing their work on October 21st. 
 
School Masses and Liturgies … again these have to be changed and can only take 
part in class groups.  We will also be filming these. 
October 9th        Harvest Festival Liturgy in every class 
November 1st    All Saints Holy Day 
November 11th  Remembrance Day Services in every class 
November 29th  Advent begins. 
 
Half-Term  Monday October 26th     – Friday October 30th       
 
Christmas Holiday  Thursday December 17th   school closes for Christmas holidays 
and re-opens on Monday January 6th  2021 @ 8.45am 
 

Inset days           September 1st  - October 23rd - December 18th school closed. 
                             
Other events 
September 18th     All parents to receive a Curriculum Newsletter @ 3.30pm  
September 18th     Roald Dahl Day. 
September 29th     CATs test begin for Year 6 
 
October 1st            National Poetry Day with the theme of Vision 
October 2nd           New head boys and girls announced. 
October 5th            Parent Conference week Reception to Year 6 Monday -  Thursday   
                              (virtual or by phone appointments to follow) 
October 9th           Photographer whole school 
October 21st         Films of every class uploaded to website in place of parent class   
                             visits – work to be showcased. 
December 4th        Reception – Year 6 Flu jab 9.00am 
 
Christmas events all parents, relatives and extended families sadly cannot attend 
this year 
December 1st       Big Christmas lights turn on in school 
December 15th     Children’s Christmas Dinner and class parties 1.30 – 3.00pm 
December 17th      School closes for Christmas holidays and  
                             Re-opens January 6th 2021 @ 8.45am 
                             8.45am 
 
These are the dates we have confirmed for the Autumn Term These are now also on 
our website www.olsjschool.net shortly and will be added to as the term progresses. 
These updates will all be either in the weekly Newsletter every Friday or sent via 
SMS text, or via your child in the form of a class letter. 
We ask you to commit to support as much as is possible in the challenging terms 
ahead and help maintain this school to be outstanding.  
Wishing you all the very best and stay strong.   
                                               
Sean Flood (Headteacher) 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


